
Willamette NA Minutes   June 8, 2022                         via Zoom


The meeting was called to order at 7:02 by President, Kathie  Halicki.

The minutes of the May meeting were read and approved.

The Treasury has a balance of $3,245.52 (corrected from May minutes)


The Willamette Garage

Presenters Mary Brennock, Kris Tour and John Stromquist described the 
vision, goals and design for the rehabilitated and restored garage at Dollar 
and WF Drive.  


This endeavor hopes to add jobs, increase foot traffic and generate tax 
revenue for West Linn.  The Garage will accommodate live music, special 
events, and rental space for private parties.


Eight food carts will be spaced 5’ apart with seating under cover of the 
canopy.   Picnic tables, a fire pit, and landscaping are planned for the 
exterior while a bar will be inside with a ‘gas station’ decor.


The menus will include Greek, Thai, Indian, German, sushi, and sliders.

Late June or early July is the planned opening.  Carts will be open 5 days 
a week and possibly 6.  Security cameras will be in place but no fence will 
surround.


Main Street:

Rebecca gave a rundown of summer events.  The Wine Walk will take 
place in September.   The Old Time Fair will be July 14, 15, and 16 and the 
Street Dance will be August 20th.

The Wednesday Summer Market has drawn large crowds and volunteers 
are still needed.

She announced the departure of the WL City Manager in August and Tech 
Support on June 24.


WF Drive Update:

Elizabeth reported that Lance Calvert met with home owners on WF Drive 
near Fields Bridge Park.  He reassured them that no changes will be made 
on the south side affecting their frontage because of no funding. However 
street improvements will  severely alter the Hoods landscape.

The existing crosswalk will be moved east of the intersection.




June 21 the Council will be reviewing improvements to Fields Bridge Park.

June 16 the planning commission will discuss roundabouts on WF Drive.


Volpp Street:

Greg and Becky Smith have volunteered to be members of a waterfront 
improvement committee.   Currently Volpp Street is being surveyed.  The 
Volpp Street widening project has been decoupled from the park/boat 
ramp project. Residents will be included in any proposed changes but no 
time line exists as yet.


July 13 WNA meeting: Lance Calvert and ICON Construction will be 
guests.


Adjourned 8:06

Elizabeth Rocchia

Secretary



